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CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED .

to
.k.

Mr. Charles E. MacDonald, Chief
Transportation Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle & Materials Safety -

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. MacDonald:

Enclosed is a copy of a letter we sent to you dated

March 28, 1980. We have not yet received your reply and

'

would appreciate your approval of this registration.

Very truly yours,

A ~p

p / Gerald J. nke
, - 9 Coordinator, Radiation

.f' DOCKY Mealth and Safety
ussz-
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March 28, 1980

CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Charles E. MacDonald, Chief
Transportation Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and Materials Safety'

US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. MacDonald: -

Please register Kerr-McGee Nuclear Corporation as a user of the
following package pursuant to the provisions of 10 CFR 72.12:

Certificate No. Package Identification No.

9091 USA /9091/B ( )F

Kerr-McGee Nuclear Corporation is the holder of license numbers SNM-928
and SUB-1010 under which the above identified package may be used.

If you need additional information regarding this request, please contact
Mr. Gerald J. Sinke at the above address.
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W.',J. Shelley, Director
Re~gulation and Con. trol

i v ,

,,
WJS/pls

dy 4
(oO(s I h o 12

.

W


